
 
YOU’RE INVITED! 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 

The staff of Elizabeth High School welcomes you and your student to our 

fall conferences 

 

The 1st Semester Progress 2 Report will be available for you to access on 

Monday, October 11th in the Infinite Campus Portal (under Reports) 

 

All Conferences are In-Person 

 

Wednesday, October 13TH 2021 

5:00pm to 8:00pm 

& 

Thursday, October 14th 2021 

1:30pm to 4:00pm 

& 

5:00pm to 7:00pm 
 

Please remember to print your students’ report card, “Progress 2” thru 

the parent portal in Infinite Campus, and bring it with you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 


